
NOTICE REGARDING WITHDRAWL OF PG SEATS

In continuation with the notices for withdrawal of PG seats during Round –

2 of All India Quota PG Counseling 2015, it is informed that the

reduction/withdrawal of PG seat will be done in category for which that seat

belongs to/ the seat whichever falls vacant first will be withdrawn from the

seat matrix in case of availability of multiple seats with reduction of 1or 2

seats. This is in line with withdrawal of seats followed last year and

software design.

Notice posted on 13.04.2015


